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June 18, 2013 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON 

UTILIZATION OF EXCESS SCHOOL PROPERTY 
 

TO: The above members of the Board of Education of the San Diego Unified 
School District and those San Diego radio stations, television stations, digital 
media, and newspapers of general circulation that have requested in writing 
notice of meetings of said committee. 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the meeting of the Advisory Committee on 
Utilization of Excess School Property (ACUESP) of the San Diego Unified School 
District scheduled for Thursday, June 27, 2013, at 9:30 a.m., has been cancelled. 
 
The Advisory Committee for Utilization of Excess School Property (ACUESP) is a 
board-appointed citizens’ advisory group authorized to consider proposals and 
develop recommendations relative to the use and disposition of excess real 
property owned by the school district. 
 
Jim Varnadore, Chair 
Advisory Committee on Utilization of 
Excess School Property 
 
APPROVED: LEGALITY AND FORM APPROVED: 
 
 
______________________________ __________________________________ 

Cheryl Ward Lawrence M. Schoenke  

Board Action Officer General Counsel 
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John Lee Evans 
President 

Kevin Beiser 
Vice President 

Scott Barnett 
Trustee 

Marne Foster 
Trustee 

Richard Barrera 
Trustee 


